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Enter the Friendsô ñPicture the Magicò 

Photo Contest  
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Enter our photo contest! Anyone who visits Mason Neck State Park knows that it is a 

wonderful place with serene woods, scenic shorelines, quiet canoeing and kayak opportunities, 

interesting wildlife,  and a dedicated Park staff.  You have an opportunity to capture your magic 

moments at the park and enter them into the Friends of Mason Neck State Park's "Picture the 

Magic" photo contest. The contest runs from August 1 until September 30, 2022, and photos 

taken any time in 2022 are eligible.   We'll award one $300 Grand Prize, one $200 First Prize to a 

photographer 18 or older, and one $200 First Prize to a photographer who is under 18.   Anyone 

who enters might find their photo featured in our newsletter, on our website or on the Park's 

viewing screen at the Visitor Center. You can learn more about the contest, including how to 

enter, here. 

https://friendsofmasonneckstateparkinc.wildapricot.org/page-1856847


Join Us at 7 PM on September 17 for  

Owl Moon  Under the Stars  

(Rain Date October 1)  

 

 

 
Bring a blanket or a chair and join us on the lawn by the Visitor Center. As the evening skies 
grow dim, youôll be treated to an unforgettable presentation. The wildlife rehabilitators and 
educators from Secret Garden Birds and Bees will present ñRaptors in Fall and Winter,ò complete 
with at least five species of live hawks and owls.  
 

 
 
  



Hereôs your chance to come face to face with these magnificent raptors. Who wouldnôt want a 
selfie with a red-shouldered hawk, a kestrel or a barred owl?  Youôre sure to enjoy this 
interesting and educational program. 
                                                                                                               

 
 

Everyoneôs invited!  Owl Moon is open to the public and is great for all ages.  
 

$10 ï INDIVIDUALS     $20 ï FAMILY     $30 ï SCOUT TROOPS 
 
 

You can register here .  
 

Entrance to the park is free (no parking fee) after 6:30 pm.   

 

  

https://friendsofmasonneckstateparkinc.wildapricot.org/event-4913778


Youth Conservation Corps Gets to Work  

  

   
 
 
Members and leaders from the Statewide VA State Parks Youth Conservation Corps arrived at 
Mason Neck State Park on Sunday, July 17th. Office Manager Maribel Cervantes Magana and 
Assistant Park Manager Taylore Willis welcomed them, helped them complete some 
required paperwork, then quickly whisked them away to settle into their  living quarters at the 
Jammes House for the next three weeks.   Following lunch, Friends of Mason Neck State Park 
Treasurer Randy Streufert delivered a presentation about the parkôs geography, flora, and 
fauna.  Later that evening, Friends of Mason Neck State Park Hillary and Kem Clawson hosted a 
welcome pizza dinner at the Jammes House funded by the Friends of Mason Neck State Park.  
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